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Januaiy 28, 1954

Mr. Nemecio Antunez
Guardia Vieja 85
Santiago, Chile

Dear Mr. Antunez:

Mr. Monroe Wheeler, one of the Directors of this Society,
has sxiggested that | write yon. as we hope it will be possible
to offer our members a new work by yon.

-IGAS is a membership organization which commissions limited
editions (210) and distributes the works exclusively to its
members. In the first two years of operation we have re-
leased about 45 graphic works, these have represented all

$he media used today as well as a wide range of expression.
Al], the selections are made by the Jury Usted on this letter-
head. The members base their judgement solely on the ex-
cellence of teehnique and expression.

An artist who is interested in a coimnission is asked to
submit three identical trial proofs of a proposed work. We
send these to the Juiy and if a majority approves we can
give the artist a contract for the edition of 210.

We hope veiy much you will consider submitting proof prints

to us. The restriction we make is that the sheet size

should be 16" x 20". The graphic expression should allow

for a margin of at least ig" or 1". For a lithograph with

3 or more colora we couid offer $400 for the completed edition.

I would like to add that your "City Dwellers” (1950) has
been very much admired and is the kind of work th”~t would
fit well in our program. Perhaps you are doing something
similar which you would submit to IGAS.

I shall look forward to hearing from you and hope to have
the pleasure of seeing proofs.

Sincerely yours,



